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County Board of Health Updates 

There are no changes in the Board of Health.  

There is one Board of Health meeting scheduled for December 2024.  

Actions taken by the BOH in the fourth quarter:   

1) The previously approved SB118 funding will be committed to acute dental care for 
uninsured/underinsured children, in conjunction with the State’s school-based dental 
sealant program.  

2) Coordination was made with the State Dental Officer to set up the school-based dental 
sealant program in Lander County. 

   General Updates 

The county’s community health clinic has continued work with the Sheriff’s Department to 
implement a pilot opioid treatment program.  

https://ag.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/agnvgov/Content/About/Administration/4.10.24%20SURG%20
PPT.pdf 


